
 
 

City of Arlington 
Planning & Development Services (P&DS) 

What’s New – New Reroof Permit Application (March 10, 2023) 
 

COMING SOON! NEW SINGLE, REROOF PERMIT APPLICATION 

The Planning and Development Services Department is continually working to improve the 
arlingtonpermits.com permitting site to provide a better customer service experience! We are 
introducing a new, single Reroof permit application. This new permit application will allow contractors 
to easily and quickly apply for Commercial, Single-Family Residential, and Two-Family reroof permit 
applications with ease. 

General Contracting, New Home Builder / Remodeler, and Reroofing companies will soon have a new 
single, Reroof Permit application that will make it simple and easy to apply for a permit. Previously, 
contracting companies had to click through several screens before finding the correct application type 
– Residential or Commercial reroof. This process improvement will reduce the number of clicks to find 
the Reroof permit application, thus streamlining the application process! 

What’s New: 

• A new, single Reroof Permit application for ease of use. 
• Quick and easy access to the Reroof application. 
• Streamlined permit application process. 

 

What will stay the same: 

• Maintain an active General Contracting, New Home Builder / Remodeler, or Reroof contractor 
registration. 

• Requires a Building Final inspection to close the permit. 
• Complies with the current 2021 International Building Codes (IBC). 

 

The new feature will begin: Friday, March 10, 2023. 

 

 


